
Project id Staying Engaged
with our Members.

Project id has been stay very much engaged with members through Social
Media.

We have been doing live feeds with our ZUMBA class. Dianne has been our 
instructor and every Wednesday night at 7:00 PM she has been leading our 
members at home. Our last class we had 110 people participating on the live 
feed and later on another 890 people saw the class.

Pastor Rick along with Maddie and Tom have been leading Friendship Church 
Service on Sundays at 11:00 am. It has been a great way for our members to 
participate and sing their favorite worship songs and hear a positive message 
from Pastor Rick. 500 people have been participating online with us.

Project id has also been creating online adventures. We did a Safari to the
National Zoo, visited a Shark tank, and a wonderful Pacific Coast Aquarium.



Cost Plus World Market donated two pick-up loads of Easter goodies. We delivered 
over 100 Easter Care packages to our members.



Coroavirus (COVID-19) Impact on Project id

The Coroavirus has had a big impact on Project id. We had to cancel our Paint Party
and Birdy's for Autism Golf Tournament is looking like it will not happen either. It is going 
to be hard to reschedule these event too.

Right now Project id is doing everything it can to engage our members and help them
not feel isolated.

We have been so blessed by all of you and we are hoping you will continue to
support our mission. Please consider supporting a member. All it takes is $30 a
month. 


